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Next month’s Board of Directors meeting will be held on Thursday, October 19th, at 6:30 p.m. in the 

HOA office inside the pool #2 enclosure.  We hope to see you there! 

858-451-3082 

pbhoa@aol.com 

pbhoa@playmor.org 
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Emergency Maint. 

Playmor Bernardo Homeowners Association                          

39th Annual Meeting                                             

Saturday, November 11, 2017                          

at the tennis courts                                                     

Check in:  10:00 a.m.     Meeting:  10:30 a.m.  

Lunch immediately following 

Please vote for the Board of Directors.                      
It is very important to return 

your ballot to the office by                     
November 6th.                                        
See you at the                    

Annual Meeting!! 

 

Happy                            

Halloween! 

Please watch out for trick or treating                    
children on Halloween.   

Please Be Careful and                          
Slow Down During This Holiday,                          

Tuesday, October 31, 2017! 

PARKING REMINDER 

Some residents are parking their cars in the 

driveways.  Please respect your neighbors 

by NOT parking in the fire lanes.  Driveways/

fire lanes must be kept clear 

at all times for emergency 

equipment. Parking a car in 

the driveway/ fire lanes is              

expressly prohibited.   

There will be 13 extra Parking Spaces 
auctioned off at the Annual Meeting.           

Be there to cast your bid!  

Does the Playmor Bernardo office have your current 
phone number and e-mail address? 

Please e-mail your current phone number and email                
address to office@playmor.org.  Thank you. 

Please make sure to BOLDLY label 

your trash and recycle containers 

with your address!!! 

If you have any issues with your trash/    

recycle bin, please call the Supervisor,  

David, at 858-526-2340- or for missed              

collection, please call main number of     

Environmental Services for the City of San 

Diego at  858-694-7000 within 24 hours 

of the missed collection.   


